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Dear Honorable Pastors and Friends of Taiwan Mission Foundation (TMF), 
 

May this letter find you well. It’s hard to believe that April 25, 2012 
will be the 5th Anniversary of TMF! Without God's amazing grace and your 
love and generosity, we could not have made it this far! We are thankful for 
God’s provision and for answering our prayers over the last 2 years. We 
wanted to share the good news that on February 25th, the eve of TMF’s fifth 
anniversary, a couple decided to offer TMF two adjacent offices (700 sq. ft. 
total) in Flushing to use RENT-FREE. The office is very close to the subway, 
which is very convenient. We will need to undertake some renovations, and 
set up telephone and internet access, as well as purchase office furniture, 
which will cost us approximately $10,000 (US dollars). Because of our 
mission-oriented work, we want to keep our office simple. God gave us a 
new office space (home for TMF) right in the hustle and bustle area of 
Flushing and it is FREE other than paying for basic monthly utilities.  To 
offer our gratitude and thanks, we are combining the celebration of TMF’s 5th 
anniversary and the coworkers’ appreciation luncheon, which will be jointly 
held on May 5, 2012. In order to make this office a reality, we are making 
this event a fundraising luncheon for the very first time. We sincerely hope 
that our churches, brothers, sisters and friends will come to join us to 
celebrate and support TMF. Please contact us to reserve your seats before 
April 25th.  

May God’s grace overflow!                               
Invited sincerely by 

                              Servants in Christ, President Eileen Chang on behalf 
                                                                  of the TMF Board of Directors 
 
Date: Saturday May 5th, 2012 
Time: 10:30 a.m.-2:00 p.m. 

Place: East Manor Restaurant  (718) 888-8998 (Parking Available Behind the  
              Restaurant) 
Address: 46-45 Kissena Blvd, Flushing, New York 11355  
Ticket: Free with RSVP before April 25, 2012 
Contact: Pastor David Peng 201-696-1813; Shun Show Shau 646-427-7040; 

            Warren Ling (H)718-310-1342 Wling39@yahoo.com; or Contact Person in 
           Each Church or Organization if Any Assigned 

Map：Please check the back page 
 


